James Russell

From: Antoinette Pancaro

Sent: Friday, November 2, 2018 9:48 AM
To: James Russell

Subject: FW: CC regular scheduled mtg

From: WILLIAM RICKER <williamricker@comcast.net>

Sent: Friday, November 02, 2018 9:34 AM

To: Antoinette Pancaro <APancaro@northstoningtonct.gov>
Subject: RE: CC regular scheduled mtg

yes, the official cancellation. Special mtg agenda to follow later.

On November 2, 2018 at 9:23 AM Antoinette Pancaro <APancaro@northstoningtonct.gov> wrote:

Good morning Bill,

The meeting on November 29 will have to be a Special Meeting. | will need to have a Special Meeting
agenda before | can post that meeting.

Also, is the e-mail below the official cancellation notice for the November 15, 2018 regular meeting?

Thank you,

Antoinette

Antoinette Pancaro, CMC, CCTC

Town Clerk

Town of North Stonington

40 Main Street

North Stonington, CT 06359



